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il F. No 8-25/2006-TW/

PUC
Ref. P- 200/C

The PUC is a DO reminder letter dt. 25th July, 2015 received
from Joint Secretary to the Gol, Ministry of Home Affairs addressed
to Chief Secretary, A & N Administration referring Ministry letter
dt. 27/3/2015 (P- 175/¢) and DO letter dt. 11/6/2015 (P- 174/C)
regarding report on Monitoring the filing up of backlog
vacancies reserved for Scheduled Castes, Scheduled
Tribes and Other Back Classes.

On the body of the PUC the Secretary (TW) has
recorded “On file with latest status on Monday™.

In this context it is to inform that a report in annexure -1 is
placed at P-201/C on the basis of the reports/information
received from departments of A& N Administration in response to
this Directorate letter placed at p- 163/C and subsequent
reminder p- 170/c . '

In spite of repeated reminders placed at p- 170/, 172/c, DO
reminder dt.7/7/2015 (P- 183/cjJand 25/7/2015 (P- 199/c)the
report is still awaited from the following departments:-

The Assistant Secretary (Perl) "

The Chief Port Administrator, Port Mang. Board

The Deputy Commissioner, M & N Andaman *‘

The Director of Agriculture

The Director of Education

The Director of Industries

The Director of Social Welfare

The Director of Youth Affairs, Sports & culture
The District & Session Judge

The Manager, Govt . Press
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The report (F-A) received from Directorate of Agriculture is
not in requisite proforma (Annexure -II) and as informed by
the DC, N&M Andaman vide letter dt. 29/7/2015 (F-B) that
report has already been sent and enclosed the copy of said
report is not the respective report.

Submitted for information, pl.
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